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Laurie Keller Wins Geisel Award 
By Bob Swan & Cheryl Whelan 
 
The Theodor Seuss Geisel Award is given annually. This award recognizes the 
author(s) and illustrator(s) of a book for beginning readers who, through their 
literary and artistic achievements, demonstrate creativity and imagination to 
engage children in reading. It is considered one of the most prestigious prizes in 
literature. The 2017 winner of this award is White Lakeôs own Laurie Keller!  
 
Laurie says she has always loved to draw and write. This led her to pursue a 
BFA in illustration from Kendall College of Art and Design. Upon graduation 
she was immediately hired as a greeting card artist at Hallmark Cards at their 
headquarters in Kansas City, where she worked for seven and a half years. Lau-
rie moved to New York City to pursue a freelance art career in addition to mak-
ing books for kids. ñI did a lot of work for Nickelodeon Television while I lived 
there,ò she explains. ñI loved living in NYC but decided to move back to Michi-
gan to be closer to family where I'm able work from home on my books.ò 
 
Schools around the country do their own "mock Caldecott/Newbery/Geisel 
Awards" and Laurieôs book, We Are Growing!, won several of those.  Laurie 
says, ñIt was a big honor that kids chose it, but I was stunned when it won the 
actual medal!ò 

 
There arenôt actual nominations, but instead, a panel of judges evaluates 
hundreds of books and agrees on a winner.  Two women from the com-
mittee of seven called Laurie the night before the announcement to let 
her know her book had won the medal.  ñI had no idea my book was 
even being considered so I was completely surprised,ò Laurie exclaims.  
  
Laurie, who lives and works here in the White Lake area, has appeared 
as speaker on the ACWL/Music Presents Lecture Series, is a regular at-
tendee at many ACWL functions and has spoken at area schools. She 
has written and illustrated 11 of her own books and illustrated five for 
other authors. We in the White Lake area should be extraordinarily 
proud to have Laurie in our community. 

 

 

 

Laurieôs award-winning book 

Laurie Keller 

CONGRATULATIONS  

LAURIE KELLER! 
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Art Walk Opportunities Continue 
By Jane Hanna 
 
The Arts Council of White Lakeôs Art Walk began in October, 
2005. The project was born to continue the ACWL legacy of 
celebrating art in the What Lake area. The Art Walk sculptures 
have been made possible with the help from many individual 
White Lake community members, corporate sponsors and 
grants. Opportunities to sponsor more public art are still availa-
ble.  
 
If you have not experienced the project you need to take a walk, 
hike, bike or run along the Hart/Montague bike trail from 
downtown Montague to White Lake Drive near the Harbor-
Light Credit Union to see the 13 sculptures. Our eventual goal 
is to place 25 sculptures along the trail system in the White 
Lake area.  
 
Our community owes a big thank you to many for making the 
Art Walk project successful at establishing public art that ac-
cents the beauty of our natural lake and river environments. We 
also want to a thank all of our Art Walk committee members 
who worked so hard in pursuing this goal. Arts Council mem-
bers Phil Vanderpol and Pete Kunz, and their committee of 
Barb Aardema, Al Rant, Laura Schultz, Leslie Attebery and 
Ted Stojak, want to continue to make our goal their reality.  
 
To be a part of this legacy, call the Arts Council office to learn 
what you can do.   
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Music and Lectures 

By Sondra Cross 

 

Great lectures have been coming in an abundance! This 
spring, we focus on poetry. Poet Garrett Potter will share and 
perform his poetry at 7 p.m. on March 28 at the Nuveen 
Community Center. April 11, Foley Schuler will host and 
emcee the ñFavorite Poem Projectò at the Book Nook and 
Java Shop Audience members are invited to read their favor-
ite poems at the 7 p.m. event. People interested in participat-
ing may sign up at 6:30, prior to the start of the event. Donôt 
miss these engaging, upcoming lectures and performances!  
  
The Classical Series at the Book Nook & Java Shop contin-
ues on the first Tuesday of the month, running through May. 
March 7 features four-hand piano with Bryan Uecker and 
Steve Thielman. Four pianists will perform on April 4, and on May 2 the season ends with soprano Rachel Gates! 
 
The White Lake Solo Competition, now in its eighth year, draws the best college-age musicians from colleges and 
universities throughout Michigan and beyond. Preliminaries, held in various venues throughout the community, are 
open to the public. Culminating at Ferry Memorial Church on Saturday, April 22, at 1 p.m., the top 10 performers 
will compete for $1,250 in awards. The community is encouraged to attend and enjoy these incredible and exhila-
rating performances.   

 

Mark your calendars for August 3-13! The eighth annual White Lake Chamber Music Festival is back.  A wonder-

ful mix of events continues with the annual Baroque concert, children's recitals and concerts, evening concerts, a 

four-hand piano concert, home concerts, and much more! 


